
From: Bernal, Sarah
Cc: Gomez, Pedro
Bcc: Alberta Christy; Dwayne Shipp; Edward Murashie; Ginelle A. Hardy; Keith Carpenter; Mark McLoughlin

(mmcloughlin@santa-ana.org); Mark McLouhglin; Pocha Pena ; Tim Rush; Vince Frazier
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT_804 N BAKER_KEENAN
Date: Thursday, July 1, 2021 8:31:26 AM

Please see the below comment regarding item no. 7 for your review and consideration.
 
Sarah Bernal
Phone: 714-667-2732
City of Santa Ana, Planning and Building Agency
20 Civic Center Plaza, Santa Ana, CA 92702
 
City Hall  is closed every other Friday. Click here for dates.
 
P Please consider the environment before printing this email. Thank you
 
From: bobi keenan <fosca94@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 5:57 PM
To: PBAEcomments <PBAEComments@santa-ana.org>
Cc: Tim BHHScaprops Rush <timrush@bhhscaprops.com>; Tom Lutz <luterlutz@aol.com>; Susan van
der Roest <Susan@vdr.com>
Subject: Public Hearing /Historic Resources Commission on July 1, 2021
 
I am writing in SUPPORT of Historic Exterior Modification Application No 2021-05 for the
house at 804 N. Baker Street.
 
I cannot attend the meeting tomorrow and I do not know the agenda item. 
 
This is one of the oldest, well-maintained and wonderful houses in Santa Ana and is listed as
"Key" on the Santa Ana historic register. 
 
It is located in Washington Square where I own my home. The residents of Washington
Square revere the homes in our neighborhood that have a historic character and history.
Individually and as members of our Neighborhood Association, we have worked hard to work
with the owners and the City to protect these houses. We believe these homes have intrinsic
value that is irreplaceable and that they stand as "Crown Jewels" among the homes in Santa
Ana and are a benefit to the City of Santa Ana. 
 
It is my understanding that the owner has submitted plans that adhere strictly to preserving the
character of this house and that the materials that will be used will not detract in any manner
from its historic appearance. Clearly, it needs updating to make it a more secure and
comfortable place to live. They have been good neighbors and they keep their property in
pristine condition.  It makes me smile everytime I walk by that house...it never fails to lift my
spirits!
 
I hope you will approve their Application.
 
Thank you, 
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bobi keenan
919 Louise Street
Santa Ana, CA 92703
 


